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Circular 43/16 

SURVEY LAUNCH - LEGAL ACTION ON PENSION ISSUES 
 
The DPF has today launched its survey, inviting eligible members to register 
and be included in an action to establish their pension age, at that which it 
was on entrance into the Force, and if possible, to return officers to their 
original pension scheme. 
 
Members must be registered on the DPF website to access the link below 
which will direct members to the Pensions article, including the questionnaire. 
 
http://www.dpf.org.uk/latest-news/new-pension-arrangements-for-ministry-of-
defence-police-officers 
 
For those of you who are registered, you are asked to ensure that the details 
you have saved, are correct. Please note, when you alter details with the 
Force or Department, the DPF are not informed. 
 
If you want us to pursue a discrimination claim on your behalf you must let us 
know. Discrimination claims are dealt with by the Employment Tribunal, and 
must be made in the name of each individual officer who wants to make a 
claim. 
 
If you are not registered on the DPF website, please visit www.dpf.org.uk to 
register via the home page, clicking ‘Current Members Registration’ to begin 
the process. 
 
Should you have any questions or require any assistance in registering with 
the website please call DPF HQ on 0207 218 9817 / 0207 218 4368. 
 
DPF HQ. 
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